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(b) CUBICLE ADAPTATIONS (AN376-2006) 
 
In order to continue to develop and meet the needs of disabled persons it is proposed that specific 
cubicles are created at Olympia for those persons with profound or complex needs.  The creation of 
the facility will assist the convenience of person with disabilities and add to the existing portfolio of 
facilities at the Olympia. 
 
A quotation of £6,300 was received from Dundee Contract Services for the works.  There is an 
allowance within the Leisure and Communities Capital Budget for the works. 
 
It is recommended that the quotation is accepted. 
 


